PVY: Notice of changing the holding time of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 
On 18 April 2020, Petrovietnam Marine Shipyard Joint Stock Company announced the Notice No.0359/ 20/ TB- CTGK on changing the holding time of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows: 

Contents: 

Following to the Document No.0290/ 20/ TB- CTGK dated 31 Mar 2020 on changing the holding time of the the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Petrovietnam Marine Shipyard Joint Stock Company, expected to hold on 29 April 2020. However, as we know, the Covid-19 disease is complex; the case of infection increases and incurs the risk of infection in the public. According to the direction of the Prime Minster at the meeting held on 15 April 2020 on preventing the Covid-19 disease and the Document No.3738/ UBND- VP dated 17 April 2020 by the People’s Committee of Ba Ria- Vung Tau Province, the Company recognizes that the number of shareholders of the Company is large and concentrated in high-risk provinces such as Hanoi City, Ho Chi Minh City, Hai Phong City… Therefore, the Company shall postpone the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 until the Prime Minister gives the new direction and allows holding the meeting with the large number of people. Other contents of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders are unchanged 
